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HAMPTON HARBOR BRIDGE

PUBLIC INFORMATION
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MEETING

For more information on the project,

see the project webpage:

www.nh.govldot/projectslseabrookhampton1 5904

At this meeting, the New Hampshire
Department of Transportation will
share an update on the alternatives
under consideration for the NH Route
1A Bridge. The public is invited to learn
about these alternatives and provide
comments which will be considered in
the development of an Environmental
Assessment for the project and in

the Section 106 review process, a
component of the National Historic
Preservation Act.

Any individuals needing assistance or
auxiliary communication equipment
due to sensory impairment or other
disability should contact the Bureau
of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO

Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire
03302-0483 - TDD Access:

Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. For
questions about the meeting, please
contact Jill Barrett, Community
Liaison, at jbarrett@fhiplan.com or
860-570-0740; or Jennifer Reczek,
Project Manager, at jennifer.reczek(@
dot.nh.gov or 603-271-3401.



